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Guaranteed Energy Savings Contract – Met with Ehmet Hayes, Mr. Brewer, Tom Dilts, and Scott Meyers to discuss the initial proposals.  Ehmet recommended to continue to move forward.

Continued work on Access Controls and Keys at Lincoln Elementary.  Structured Technology is due back on site this Thursday or Friday to complete their work.  

Meetings with Principals and district staff to review Navigate Prepared.

Property Acquisition – The closing for 767 3rd Ave occurred on Tuesday Aug. 21st.  We now own the property.  We are getting bids on the demolition of the property.  

Transportation

Campbell County Schools accepted our bid of $2000 for the 2004 international bus and we will take ownership of the bus after approval at their board meeting this month.  


Student Services

Samaritan’s Feet will be providing a pair of shoes to all of Lincoln Elementary Students on Friday August 24th. 

Georgia Harris has been hired as the YSC Coordinator for DHS.
